
 
Clap Out Directions & Map, Thursday. June 14th 

 
Below is a map of where classes should stand for 5th grade clap out, following 
their promotion ceremony in the gym. See below for where classes should stand 
to applaud and wish the 5th graders well on their way to middle school. Here are 
the details: 
 

• Friday, June 14th at 12:50, classes begin lining up in their designated spots. 
• At 12:55, 5th graders will begin their final walk exiting the building from 

the cafeteria, around the west courtyard, into the 1st grade wing, past the 
library, and out the front doors.  

• Students should clap and cheer appropriately as the 5th graders walk past.  
• Staff members not assigned to students are invited to join in the clap out 

and give a final farewell. 
• Once the 5th graders have made their way to the end of the clap out line, 

the remaining students can be dismissed.  
 

 
 


